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September 24, 2012 
 
 

Announcing the Completion of our Head Office Relocation 
 

As previously announced, since the end of August 2012 we have been moving our head office 
functions to a new location. Now all departments have completed the relocation. We apologize for 
any inconvenience caused during the relocation period and hope to enjoy your continued support 
in the future. 

 
New address 

Iidabashi First Building 
5-1, Koraku 2-Chome, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 
Telephone: +81-3-5805-7050 
FAX: +81-3-5805-7458 

* To contact us for matters related to orders or technical support, please see the following URL. 
http://jp.misumi-vona.com/contents/info/moving201209/ 

 

 

 


